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Dear Oregon Legislature,

I am writing in SUPPORT of HB2027. This pristine stretch of the Deschutes River is already a 
protected state scenic waterway. I am asking you to support this bill so no bridges or trails can 
be built in this beautiful stretch of the Deschutes. 

I have lived in Bend for 30 years, and my husband’s family moved here in 1963. Our once 
beautiful little town along the river has now grown to be a large city. It is IMPERATIVE we keep 
our wild and scenic river for future generations to enjoy as a scenic waterway. NOW is the 
time to act to protect this slice of heaven for wildlife and from future development. Oregon 
has a great history of protecting our beautiful environment; let’s not begin to stray from 
keeping Oregon- OREGON for future generations. 

Thank-you for your consideration on this once in a lifetime urgent matter. 

Sincerely,

Jill Fincham
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